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From: Justin Swain <justin@swensenphotography.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 4:21 PM
To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed Forex Leverage Changes

To Whom It May Concern:

I wanted to make it known that T strenuously object to the CFTC's proposed leverage change. The
changes would be a detriment to those of us who have successful careers as Forex traders. The leverage
change would force traders to move to off shore brokers and banks thus taking money away from the US
economy. This would be a tremendous mistake. We DO NOT need more government intervention in
our personal financial investments.
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